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Fort Drum conducts annual full-scale exercise

FORT DRUM, N.Y. -- Fort Drum will conduct a full-scale exercise with its civilian partners on July 26 to assess the installation’s emergency response capabilities.

During this time, community members will see an increased volume of police, fire, and EMS vehicles from Fort Drum and other agencies in the North Country, as they respond to simulated incidents during the exercise.

This year’s annual readiness exercise will be based on a mass casualty incident scenario, which will allow Fort Drum to gain lessons learned regarding coordinated response procedures for emergency responders and the entire health care system.

Fort Drum personnel and family members who have enrolled in the installation’s ALERT! notification system will receive phone, text and/or email alerts before and during the exercise. Any exercise-related messages will clearly state that it is part of the exercise and not a real-world emergency. Soldiers can register themselves and their family members for emergency notifications from a government computer at https://alertservices.csd.disa.mil/AlertClientInterfaceDOD/, through their unit S1, or by calling (315) 772-6070.
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